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Office of Engineering Document Templates 

This directive establishes the requirements and procedures related to accessing, copying and 

using the Office of Engineering document templates.  

Starting January 1, 2021, Standardized Office of Engineering document templates shall be used 

in accordance with this directive.  These procedures are in place to help standardize the Office of 

Engineering communications across all its divisions.  

The content of standard document templates shall be managed by the Office of Engineering 

Administrator.  Templates shall be copied and used to draft engineering documents. The 

following directions detail how to access, copy, and save an Office of Engineering Document 

Template: 

Accessing Project Templates for DOT Employees: 

  

Document Templates are stored on the Engineering Administrator’s SharePoint Page. A link to 

the Engineering Administrator’s Document Template folder has been added to each home page 

of all Office of Engineering Division level SharePoint sites, as shown in the figure 

below. Simply click this link for access to the templates. 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://ctgovexec.sharepoint.com/sites/DOTEngineeringAdministrator/Shared Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?viewid=033885af%2Db89c%2D4e68%2D97f7%2De8b00509b00e&id=%2Fsites%2FDOTEngineeringAdministrator%2FShared%20Documents%2FTemplates
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Accessing Project Templates for Consultants: 

 

Consultants shall be directed to the CTDOT Website as shown below. Clicking the link on the 

Website will allow access to the Document Templates on the Engineering Administrator’s 

Webpage.  

 

Use the following CTDOT Website Page to access the necessary link:   

 
  
 

Using Project Templates 

 

Open the relevant template and select “Open in Desktop App”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the desktop app, save a copy of the template directly to the intended final location before 

making any revisions. 

All comments, inquiries, or suggested revisions to the template language should be sent to the 

Division Administrative Assistant. 

https://portal.ct.gov/DOT/General/CTDOT-Forms
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